
Special Notice 

 

Dear Students,  
 
PLEASE BE INFORMED THAT A SUSPICIOUS PHISHING E-MAIL IS BEING CIRCULATED WITH 
THE SUBJECT “Pre-advice of payment to your account”.  PLEASE DELETE THIS EMAIL 
IMMEDIATELY WITHOUT CLICKING ON THE ATTACHEMENT. 
  

Note:  If you have already clicked on the attachment and given your credentials 

 Immediately reset your computer password 
A screenshot of the suspicious e-mail is show below for your information 
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